
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Please see below the  WELSH GOVERNMENT GUIDANCE  On regulations 

about reporting school and pupil information to parents/carers. 

A summary of the requirements for reporting school and pupil information. 

 

Termly progress updates 

Termly progress updates must contain the following information: 

• a brief commentary on the pupil’s well-being 

• a brief commentary on the key progress and learning of the pupil 

• a brief summary of the key progression needs of the pupil and the next steps 

to support that pupil’s progression 

• brief advice on how the parents can support their child’s progression 

 

This information must be provided before the end 

of each school term in a form The Head Teacher 

reasonably considers appropriate. 

 

Annual progress updates: 

Annual progress updates must contain the following information. 

For all pupils up to and including year 11: 

• a brief commentary about the progress in learning across the relevant curriculum 

• a brief commentary of the results of the assessments carried out under the 

Education (National Curriculum) (Assessment Arrangements for Reading and 

Numeracy) (Wales) Order 2013. 

• a brief summary of the pupil’s progression needs and the next steps to support that 

pupil’s progression. 

See Llangiwg Primary’s Current Arrangements For Reporting to Parents below. This 

is subject to change depending on Welsh Government Guidance. 

Autumn Term ‘Meet The Teacher’ Face To Face 
One-to-one online meetings 

Spring Term Exhibition/sharing of work 
Face to Face Parents Meetings 

Summer Term End of Year Report 


